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 Following on from completion of the Dunkettle Interchange 

Upgrade, the main site office at Inchera, Little Island has now been 

removed – see photographs below. 

 

 

 



 

 

Site Office Demobilisation Works 

 

 

 

Site Office Demobilisation Works 

 



 

 

Site Office Demobilisation Works 

  

 

 The site office has been relocated and it is intended that it will be 

re-erected to cover works on the M28 Cork-Ringaskiddy Project - 

see photograph below. 

 

 

 



 

 

Site Office Relocation Works 

  

 

 It is not envisaged that further updates will be issued in relation to 

the Dunkettle Interchange Project. 

 However, you will receive updates in relation to the M28 Project as 

works ramp up further there over the coming months. If you are not 

interested in receiving these updates, please unsubscribe using the 

following link: unsubscribe from this list. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    
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Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 

 


